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 Objection

Comments The proposed development is going to be visible and to dominant from our village. The waste traffic
will clog up already busy road. This proposal will be seen for miles around and is similar in height to
buildings in central London. Residential developments proposed in both Ford and Yapton as well as
existing developments will be impacted by the increased traffic which is a great concern to the
residents. The existing waste recycling site is not permitted to come through the village but this is
ignored.
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